
1

Melissa Thurman

From: Claudia Quinn 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 10:07 PM
To: Melissa Thurman
Subject: Sale of El Crystal

To San Bruno City Council: 
Thank you for continuing to pursue this project. Please do everything you can to find a way to make El Crystal part of our 
city. The possibilities are limitless and future generations will benefit from your work today.  
Thank you 
Claudia and Sean Quinn 
San Bruno  
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Melissa Thurman

From: Tim OBrien 
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 5:46 AM
To: Vicky Hasha; CouncilSB; Jovan Grogan
Subject: The purchase of El Crystal property 

Hello Council and City Manager, 
 
I highly encourage the city to purchase the El Crystal property. It would be a great addition to city park. The community 
would benefit from it tremendously.  Please do everything you can to acquire this property. Thank you  
 
Best Regards  
Tim OBrien  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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